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Importance of maintaining accurate provider data 

 

Providers are required to make sure UCare has current demographic information on their practice, available 
practitioners and services offered. Regularly reviewing and updating this information ensures that UCare 
members are using the latest data, allowing them to access care more easily. 
 
The following best practices should be considered to keep provider data current: 
 

• Per UCare’s Provider Participation Agreement and the Provider Manual (see Provider Responsibilities 
chapter), providers should make sure their data is up to date and review their information for accuracy 
at least once per quarter.  

• Providers should visit the Manage Your Information page to review and edit their demographic 
information. 

• Providers should ensure their Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services’ (CMS) National Plan and 
Provider Enumeration System (NPPES) profile is updated routinely. Keeping this information up to date 
also helps to reduce provider data discrepancy.  

 
 
 

 

https://www.ucare.org/providers/policies-resources/provider-manual
https://www.ucare.org/providers/our-network/manage-your-information

